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VILLAGE OF ELBA 
PO BOX 55 | 4 SOUTH MAIN STREET | ELBA, NY 14058 | 

CLERKTREASURER@VILLAGEOFELBA.COM 
 

NORM ITJEN, Mayor 
JERAH AUGELLO, Clerk-Treasurer                                                                                     TOM STEMPIN, Trustee 
CJ GOTTLER, Trustee                               VERN HOWARD, Trustee 
LOREN PFLAUMER, Trustee                NICK BRINKMAN, DPW 
MIKE MORRIS, Zoning          STEPHANIE UNDERHILL, Dep.Clerk 
 

  

MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 
 

Sept 4th 2024: Meeting commenced at 6:00 p.m. in Village Office 

 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Mayor Itjen, Jerah Augello, Trustees Stempin, 

Howard, Gottler, and Pflaumer. DPW Brinkman 

VILLAGE OFFICIALS ABSENT:  

GUESTS:  

  
Mayor Itjen moved to open the monthly meeting of the Village of Elba Board of Trustees 

at 6:00PM seconded by Trustee Pflaumer and carried. 

 

The minutes from Jan 2024 were presented for review.  Trustee Howard moved to 

approve the minutes seconded by Trustee Gottler and carried. 

 

The vouchers for payment were presented to the Board and were signed and approved. 

 

Zoning: None 

 

Guests:  N/A 

 

 

Public Works- Nick Brinkman: 

* Park driveway micro milling will be worked on in a few weeks 

* Ford Road previous work may have an issue in front of Judd home 

* Planters coming down and fall decorating will start in September 

* Tree trimmed for visibility for Fire House sign 
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Mayor- Norm Itjen 

* Park damage at restrooms total about $150.00. One parent of minor child will pay a 

portion. 

* Nate Buczek, project manager of Tylin will get together some funding information on 

street repairs in Village. 

* NYGreen Comprehensive Plan August meeting was canceled, will reconvene in 

September. 

* Banners for Veteran orders are still coming in. 

* Sept 22 will be the Betterment Committee Cars in the park. 

 

Clerk-Treasurer-Jerah Augello:  

* Village taking over Scarecrows in the Park. Steph Underhill will create the flier. 

* Will discuss with the Boy Scouts if they want to take over the Christmas in the Park 

* Will work with Amherst Alarm regarding cameras in the park. 

 

Trustees: 

* Trustee Howard mentioned that Mr. Rombaught at the Elba school is working on a 

grant for a new baseball field at park. 

* Trustee Howard also mentioned possibly getting a new permanent fence for new field. 

 

As there was no other business Mayor Itjen moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:55PM, 

seconded by Trustee Pflaumer and carried.   

 

Oct 2nd 2024 will be next meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jerah Augello  

  

 

 

Village Clerk- Treasurer 


